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4th April 2019 

 

Dear Parents  

 

School Shoes  

 

We would like to remind you of the requirements around foot wear (please see below & overleaf) in 

case your son tries to persuade you that trainers or shoes that look like trainers are acceptable at 

school; they are not. 

 

Many thanks for your support with this and other uniform matters. 

 

 

Mrs Dawn Booth 

Assistant Head 

The Royal Grammar School 

High Wycombe 

 
 

Guidance Notes on School Shoes 
 

 

 

Velcro shoes are 
acceptable, but they should 
be in a shoe, rather than a 
trainer style. 

The soles should be 
generally smooth sided, 
rather than with detailed 
patterning and indentations 
which is typically on 
trainers. The material 
should be plain with 
minimal panels, rather than 
the stitching and detail 
which is on a trainer style. 

 

 

                                       X 



 

 

 
The shoe material should be 
smooth or with minimal 
patterns such as Brogue 
style shoes. 
Detailed patterning and 
changes in material are 
more of a trainer style and 
are not allowed. 

Fabric, Canvas and aerated 
fabric are not allowed and 
shoes with a heel loop are 
also not allowed. 

  

                                           
X 

 

 
 

Lace up shoes should not 
look like a trainer style shoe. 
Very rounded toes and 
trainer style soles suggest a 
trainer, rather than a shoe. 

Thicker, round lace styles 
also suggest a trainer style 
which is not allowed. 

 

X 

 
  

 
Slip on leather shoe with 
subtle stitching.  

 

  
Plimsolls and VANs are also 
not allowed. 
 
 
 

                                                               

X 
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